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June 3, 2020
(Last Updated June 5, 2020)

Dear Afternoon Parents

First of all, we are relieved that Tokyo has not gone through the explosive increase
of COVID-19 for the time being and BKI is able to redeem most of its regular school
activities. We apologize for the inconvenience caused by introducing various new
guidelines in order to increase the safety of your school environment. We will make
continuous efforts so that BKI can adapt to the trend of infection in the future, and earn
your peace of mind. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Here are new announcements and reminders we would like you to keep in mind.

1. Prior announcement pertaining to the Make-Up days for April 23 to May 1

Due to the increase in the number of people infected with corona, we have extended the
school closing period, and we have decided not to collect the tuition fee for the month of
May (May Tuition = 4/23-5/26 childcare). Thus we are not accepting May tuition fee, this
will alternatively mean that Make-Up days for 4/23 - 5/1 will no longer be available.

2.Please claim and use your Make-Up days by August.

*We will be continuing infection prevention in order to increase the safety of our school
environment. Please be reminded that the following are the rules when attending the
afternoon class.

(D Declaration of body temperature (Please check body temperature at home as much as
possible)

@ No respiratory symptoms (except for sneezing and runny nose caused by hay fever)

3 Wear a mask (Whether you have symptoms or not, students with no mask will be sent
home)

*As parents/ guardians, if you sense any signs of abnormality (such as body temperature
being higher than normal, coughing, sneezing, runny nose, etc.), please do recuperate at
home as much as possible. Even after arrival, if the teacher determines that it is
necessary, we may check your child’s body temperature, and for those with symptoms
(coughing, runny nose, and sneezing etc.) parents may be asked to pick up your child as
soon as possible.

*As mentioned previously, we ask everyone to wear masks (including parents/ guardians
during pick up and drop off).

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

BKI Management



